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News from our Master Plan Consultant – Sharon Innes 

Half of the user Groups have met with Sharon 

Innes and Board Representatives. Framework for 

the master plan is emerging, more meetings will 

occur during March and feedback will be provided 

through the Fred’s Flyer and to individual 

organisations’.Many useful ideas have been 

generated and seems to be a common focus over 

the need for structured parking, improvements to 

roads, and upgrading of power and drainage 

networks. If you have any ideas on how to improve 

the Reserve facilities, send them through to 

Sharon Innes sharyn.innes@bigpond.com 

Comments will enable the board to move forward 

and improve facilities and operational matters in a 

structured manner. 

 

  News from our User Groups 

 

Southern Districts Football Club 

SDFC sides do club proud in the Finals 

The SDFC had eight teams playing in finals on 
the weekend just gone. Not all teams continue 
on in the finals as three were defeated out of 
the finals but what a great effort to have one 
team already make a Grand Final and four 
others playing for Grand Finals spots in this 
weekend coming. 

The Highlight of the weekend was the Under 
16s Division Two beating the previously 
undefeated Nightcliff. This Crocs team has 
played better and better as they have come into 
the finals and by defeating Nightcliff on the 
weekend now have a week off before playing in 
the Grand Final next weekend. They will have 
to play like they did on Saturday to be Premiers 
as Nightcliff have set the pace all season and 
will come out wanting the win in the Grand 

Final. 

Other teams had mixed results with both 
the Under 12s Div Two teams and the 
Div Two Men’s being knocked out of the 
finals by stronger sides on the day, all 
these sides are very young including the 

Men’s team which had a lot of young 
players playing this year, and on the 
weekend having three up and coming 
Under 18s players. They all stood up 
and did the club proud. 

 

sharyn.innes@bigpond.com
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The Under 16s Div One team only just went 
down to the undefeated Nightcliff side and 
hopefully with players coming into the side can 
get a win over Wanderers next weekend and 
make the Grand Final. The Under 14s Div One 
had a strong win over Buffaloes and now face a 
hard game against Waratah. And the Div Two 
team lost to undefeated Nightcliff but hopefully 
get up over Waratah this weekend to make the 
Grand Final. Div One Under 12s lost to the 
undefeated Saint Marys but get another chance 
this week against Palmerston. All these sides 
have done a great job this season, with many 
players playing for the first time in their grades 
this year, to make it to where they have is 
tribute to all the players and team staff. 

Seniors and Juniors Presentations 

The SDFC held the Club Trophy Presentations 
over the last two weekends. Both the night for 
seniors and the day for juniors were great 
events with around 200 people attending the 
seniors and over 300 at the junior’s 
presentations. 

The club had nearly 300 players this season 
and it was so good to see most of them attend 
the presentations. All trophy winners will be up 
on the club website soon. 

SDFC is always looking for sports trainers 

All grades – juniors to premier league. The club 
is willing to help you with fees if undergoing 
training. Working with Children, and an Ochre 
Cards are a requirement. If you are interested 
please contact the club by email 
sdfccrocs@gmail.com or ring Aaron 
0408197432 

Volunteers Needed 

We are looking for persons interested in helping 
out at the club in ANY capacity. We need 
volunteers to help with the footy side of things, 
helping in the bar and canteen, cleaning the 
toilets weekly and fundraising. Every team 
needs to supply volunteers otherwise the club 
cannot operate fully. 

The club is only as good as its volunteers and 
we need your help!!! 

If you are interested please contact the club by 
email sdfccrocs@gmail.com or ring Aaron on 
0408197432 www.sdfccrocs.com.au  

 

 
Australian Made 
Internationally Played 
 
 
 

Freds Pass Sport & Recreation Reserve  
is the home of Northern Territory Polocrosse.  
From the 7-13th July you will have the opportunity to  
witness the best players and horses from around Australia 
in action as the Northern Territory Polocrosse Association host  
the 24th Australian Polocrosse National Championships. 
 

An estimated 300 players and their horses will be calling Fred’s Pass Sport & Recreation Reserve 
home during the event along with 1000 supporters camping on the grounds, and up to 3000 interstate 
visitors spectating the event.  
 

The NTPA invites members & user groups of Fred’s Pass Sport & Recreation Reserve to hold a Trade 
Stall on site during the event.  For further details and to book contact Shae Cooper via email 
shae.poloxnationals2014@gmail.com 
 

mailto:sdfccrocs@gmail.com
mailto:sdfccrocs@gmail.com
http://sitedesq.imgstg.com/clubscripts/linkblast.cfm?key=6396fc5f-ad8f-45dd-9018-b767e68e20d3&memID=2444678
mailto:shae.poloxnationals2014@gmail.com
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Southern 
Districts 
Cricket Club 

 
 

Season commences 5 April 2014. 
Training for juniors is on Saturday mornings 
10-11.30am and for Seniors at 11am-1pm at 

Palmerston Indoor Sports Centre. 
 

Further information, people can contact 
Alison Jenkins on 0448883239 or email 

Alison.jenkins@nt.gov.au 

 

 

Saturday 22nd and 29th March 2014 
From 8am to 10.30am 

Freds Pass Reserve Athletics track (next 
to the markets) 

 
Find all the 2014 season information - 

registration fees, training times, 
competitions dates etc on our 

blog: http://ruralathletics.blogspot.com.au  
and Facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RURAL ATHLETICS CENTRE 

COME & TRY/INFORMATION 
DAYS 

 

2014 SEASON LAUNCH/SIGN ON DAY 

DATE:   Saturday 8 March 
TIME:  10am to 3pm 
WHERE: Bears Clubhouse, Freds Pass Reserve  

 Meet the 2014 Coaches 

 Online player registration assistance 

 Sausage sizzle 

 Skills sessions 

Register & pay online before 8 March, bring your receipt + 
$75 voucher (if applicable) and collect your team gear! 

“Beware the Bears” 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Alison.jenkins@nt.gov.au
http://ruralathletics.blogspot.com.au/
http://www.litchfieldbearsrl.leaguenet.com.au/
http://www.litchfieldbearsrl.leaguenet.com.au/
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  News from our Operations Manager and Team 
 

  

Something to think about…… 

 “What goes up a hill with three legs and comes down on four?” 

A lawyer and a senior citizen are sitting next to each other on a long flight. 
The lawyer is thinking that seniors are so dumb that he could get one over on them easily. 
So, the lawyer asks if the senior would like to play a fun game. 
The senior is tired and just wants to take a nap, so he politely declines and tries to catch a 
few winks. 
The lawyer persists, saying that the game is a lot of fun…… “I ask you a question, and if 
you don’t know the answer, you pay me $5.00. Then you ask me one and if I don’t know the 
answer I will pay you $500.00,” he says. This catches the senior’s attention and, to keep the 
lawyer quiet, he agrees to play the game. 
The lawyer asks the first question. “What’s the distance from the Earth to the Moon?” 
The senior doesn’t say a word, but reaches into his pocket, pulls out a five-dollar bill, and 
hands it to the lawyer.  
Now, it’s the senior’s turn. He asks the lawyer, “What goes up a hill with three legs, and 
comes down with four?”  
The lawyer uses his laptop to search all references he can find on the Net. 
He sends E-mails to all the smart friends he knows, all to no avail. After an hour of searching, 
he finally gives up… 
He wakes the senior and hands him $500.00. The senior pockets the $500.00 and goes 
right back to sleep.  
The lawyer is going nuts not knowing the answer. He wakes the senior up and asks, “Well, 
so what goes up a hill with three legs and comes down with four? 
The senor reaches into his pocket, hands the lawyer $5.00, and goes to sleep.. 

 

Accessing the Reserve Afterhours 
 

If User Groups are accessing the Reserve afterhours e.g. attending club meetings etc could you 
please notify the Office, so that we can inform the Caretakers and notate this in the weekly User 
Group Calendar. This will assist the Caretakers as there have been personnel accessing the 
Reserve afterhours for no reason.  

 

Lights  
 

Just a friendly reminder, could all clubs please ensure that all lights are turned off at your relevant 
training ground/club house prior to leaving the Reserve of an evening.  

 

New Token System for The Lights  
 
 

Due to the weather conditions we have not been able to hold the training sessions on how to operate 
the lights, date is to be confirmed in April but will notify all User groups via e-mail once this date has 
been confirmed.  
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